
Notice on Summer Holiday

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and your 
support as well as express our most sincere gratitude.

We will be closed the following dates for summer holidays:

CLOSED: from August 7th,2021 to August 29th ,2021

We will resume work on Monday August 30th .

※Even during the summer holidays, our sales staff will handle by mobile phone and 
e-mails.

We will also adjust our production plan to ensure that the summer holiday period does 
not affect the delivery date. Please check with our representative for details.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and
cooperation.

※Remark Showadenki(Thailand)Co.,Ltd. will be open normally.

5th July 2021

●For all inquiries please contact:

SHOWA DENKI CO., LTD. 
Marketing Management Promotion Gr. TEL：072-870-5708


